AN

Oliver Tolksdorf
R S e
From: Mike Eaker <mike@southeasternsoil.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 7:13 AM
To: Oliver Tolksdorf
Ce: Brenda Goldston
Subject: Cokesbury Park - Lots 47 & 48 septic
Oliver,

I have attached proposed drainfield layouts for these 2 lots.
On 47, the initial system can be pumped to the off site area. There appears to be 2 small

areas that qualify for a pretreated repair system (1 immediately behind & 1 behind the 15
septic easement).

On 48, both system and repair should fit in the off site area as shown.

All drainlines are flagged for your review. Let me know what you think before I proceed
with a hydraulic conductivity test to determine potential repair options on 47.

Thanks,

Mike Eaker, President
Southeastern Soil
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